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Begin forwarded message: 

From: Windy Johnson <Windy@cuc.org> 
Date: February 20, 2015 at 12:35:11 PM AKST 
To: "Representative.Kurt.Olson@akleg.gov" <Representative.Kurt.Olson@akleg.gov> 
Subject: Support for HB 66 

Chairman Olson,  

  

I respectfully ask you to take up HB 66 in Committee. My sister, Brandy Johnson, is currently 
dealing with the question of how to ensure her and her three daughters have continued health 
benefits in the wake of the murder of her husband, Trooper Scott Johnson.  

  

I believe the State of Alaska recognizes the importance of ensuring Troopers know their families 
will be taken care of in the event that they are killed in the line of duty. Passing House Bill 66 
will show that belief and support to the men and women who risk their lives every day, and also 
to those families who have suffered the ultimate loss already.  

  

I ask for your support of House Bill 66, legislation that will help take care of the families of 
those peace officers killed in the line of duty in the State of Alaska. This legislation will ensure 
that another wife or husband will be allowed time to grieve, if they ever have to experience what 
my sister has, instead of trying to ensure their family has medical coverage.   

Thank you for your consideration of this important legislation.  

Sincerely,  

Windy Johnson 




